
January 28, 2022 

Senate Committee on Community Engaged Learning Report 

The Committee met on Thursday January 27th to discuss institutionalizing 
Community Engaged Learning at NJCU.  Navin Saiboo reported that CEL is now a 
drop-down menu item in PeopleSoft, which means that students can searching for 
CEL classes.  Jennifer Musial is gathering a list of  upcoming CEL classes so Navin 
can put them into PeopleSoft for students registering for Fall 2022-Spring 2023. 
Jennifer Fitzgerald passed along our list of  requests to the third-party developer at 
CIM so that faculty proposing or amending courses can label them as CEL courses 
(more to follow on that). 

The committee is continuing to modify an existing rubric that we can later use as an 
approval device for CEL courses down the line.  We intend to complete that this 
semester.   
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